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Managing Partner Dennis Cuneo was quoted in an article that was featured on Reuters.com

The article entitled “Volkswagen Tennessee Workers To Vote On UAW Feb. 12-14,” was published on
February 3, 2014.

A vote on whether workers at Volkswagen AG's Tennessee plant wish to be represented by the
United Auto Workers will begin on February 12.

A secret-ballot election will be conducted by the National Labor Relations Board.

“A vote at Volkswagen, whatever the outcome, will send reverberations throughout the Southern auto
industry,” said Dennis.

The UAW has also been attempting to represent workers at Nissan Motor Co plants in Mississippi
and Tennessee, and at a Daimler AG Mercedes-Benz plant in Alabama, according to the article.

Read more.

The article was also featured on freep.com, ca.sports.yahoo.com, and oregonherald.com and
www.floridatoday.com.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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